
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 The Mission Plate through December 31 will go to a mission chosen by the Family 
Worship Children!  More details to come! 
 A new food pantry plan has been put in place.  The foods we will be collecting for the 
month of December are crackers, mayonnaise, ketchup, mustard, relish, toilet tissue, soap, & 
dish soap. 
 Winter Parking on Hamilton Street - From December 1 through April 1, Southbridge 
limits parking on Hamilton Street.  On EVEN dates:  Midnight to 7pm, park on the ODD side of 
the street; 7pm to midnight park on the EVEN side of the street.  On ODD dates:  Midnight to 
7pm park on the EVEN side of the street; 7pm to midnight park on the ODD side of the street. 
 TODAY!  Greening of the Church - Join us in the age-old tradition of greening the church 
TODAY following the 9:30 a.m. service.  We will decorate the sanctuary with “greens”, 
adorning the windows, pews, advent wreath, lectern and altar.  Bringing the symbol of life into 
the sanctuary is an age-old tradition symbolizing the new life in us as we celebrate Christ’s 
birthday.  A light lunch of soup and bread will be provided to all helpers! 

 
  

 
 

 
 

FAMILY CHRISTMAS SERVICE 
December 24 @ 4:00 p.m. 

 


